240 South Pineapple Avenue 941.366.6660
H[.JWKE IQ ) Post Office Box 49948 941.366.3999 fax

Sarasota, Florida 34230-6948
Shumaker, Loop & Kendrick, LLP

www.slk-law.com

FILED 7/7/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05728-2017
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

MEGHAN O. SERRANO, ESQ.
941.364.2783
mserrano@slk-law.com

July 7, 2017

Via Electronic Filing

Office of the Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 160219-SU
Wastewater Application for Sunny Shores Water Co.,
3827 116th Street W., Bradenton, Manatee County, Florida 34210-1139.

Dear Clerk:

This firm represents Sunny Shores Water Co. (“Sunny Shores’) in connection with its
Application for Original Certificate of Authorization for Existing Utility Currently Charging for
Water and Wastewater Service (“Application”) pursuant to Rule 25-30.034, Florida
Administrative Code, which is currently pending under Docket Number 160219-SU.

This letter shall constitute Sunny Shores' notice that it hereby withdraws its Application,
as Manatee County has taken over wastewater billing for Sunny Shores customers. Upon
review of the applicable statutes and administrative code, it does not appear that there is any
mechanism requiring the PSC to refund an application fee when an application is withdrawn.
Due to the hardship imposed by the Application, Sunny Shores respectfully requests that the PSC
consider refunding it this fee.

Should you have any questions regarding anything addressed in this letter, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

Meghan O. Serrano
CC: Sunny Shores
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